
Eastern Idaho Aeromodelers
August 2021 Newsletter

Club Officers

President: Ed Gygli Vice President: Dan Allen Secretary/Treasure: Scott Rasmussen
Phone 208-854-1506 Phone 208-237-1091 Phone 208-240-1497

gygliempa@cableone.net balsabuster@hotmail.com rasmscot@gmail.com

Safety Officers:
Rick Kent, Phone 208-681-9641 Email: rckent639@gmail.com
Dave Marino, Phone 707-624-8641 Email: rosebudchitarose@gmail.com

Newsletter Editor: Dave Leffler, Phone 208-221-8217 Email : dleffler25@gmail.com

We are an AMA chartered R/C model aviation club located west of Pocatello near the Pocatello Regional Airport. Our flying field
officially named Geisler Field is on an eight acre parcel which includes a 400 X 44 foot paved runway surrounded by lawn turf on
both sides. Eastern Idaho Aeromodelers club meetings are held on the last Wednesday of each month at the Marshal Public
Library, 113 S. Garfield, Pocatello at 7 PM except during summer months the meetings are held at our club's flying site, Geisler
Field. Visiting spectators and AMA R/C pilots in good standing are welcomed at our flying site.

Dear EIAMMembers,

With the Mackay Fun Fly starting this week the Aug. club meeting will be canceled. The Mackay Fun Fly will run
from August 25th through August 29th. See attachment.

Thanks
Dave
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